Joanne Leung SRPRS.20.079

From: Scott Simpson

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 1:46 PM

To: Pamela Vega; Joanne Leung
Cc: Paul Thorner; Don Guy
Subject: 10027 Yonge street

Hello Joanne,

As per our discussion, it has come to our attention that the heritage building at the above noted property may presently pose a concern for public safety.

Building and by-law will be attending the site early next week to review the condition of the building. We will take a number of pictures for a future discussion.

Best regards.

Scott Simpson, CBCO, CET, CRBO Acting Manager of Inspections City of Richmond Hill 905-747-6468 office 416-528-0036 cell scott.simpson@richmondhill.ca

